
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Re: Part 70 Permit Renewal Applications  

 Pt-70 PTO 7904-R12, Pt-70 PTO 8103-R11, Pt-70 PTO 8234-R11 

 

 

 

Dear Mr. Wenal: 

 

On August 4, 2020, the Santa Barbara County Air Pollution Control District (District) determined that 

your applications for Part 70 Permit Renewal / Reevaluation (PT-70/Reeval) No. 07904 R12, 08103-R11 

and 08234-R11 for Ellwood Onshore Facility, Beachfront Lease, and Platform Holly were complete.  The 

District will make a decision to either issue or deny a permit for the application within 180 days from the 

completeness date or 180 days after lead agency approval of the project, whichever time period is longer. 

 

Please include the Facility Identification (FID) and Permit numbers shown above on all correspondence 

regarding this permit application.  If you have any questions, please call me at (805) 961-8888. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

William Sarraf, Division Supervisor 

Engineering Division 

 
cc: Ellwood Onshore Facility 00028 Project File 

 Engr Chron File 
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7904- R12\PT-70-Reeval 07904 R12 - ATC Completeness - 8-4-2020 

  

 

Mr. Keith Wenal 

Beacon West Energy Group 

1145 Eugenia Place, Suite 101 

Carpinteria, CA   93013 

FID: 00028, 03035, 03105 

Permit: P7R 07904 R12,  

P7R 08103-R11, 

P7R 08234-R11 

SSID: 01063 
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Rec'vd 6/15/2020

$420 Billed

Beacon West

00028 PT-70/Reeval 07904-R12

Ellwood Onshore Facility








































